



6-28/1, Survey No.164/1 & 165, Paradesipalem, Marikavalasa, Madhurawada, Visakhapatnam - 530047

PIS/2021-22/001

Dear Nurturer, Date: 12-08-2021

The physical start of the 2021/2022 school year is fast approaching us. This milestone is traditionally a time of excitement and anticipation with new students, new families, and new staff joining our community. All of us are excited to welcome this new chapter. We have an exciting year planned for our i-Kids, and much has been done to prepare our Campus for the celebration.

We look forward to sharing more information with you after we officially commence our Physical classes on Campus. The School will open as planned on **Monday, 16 August**[School Timings 8:30 AM to 3:00 PM] In the coming days, we will be acquainting you with details of operational requirements at the start of the school academic year and remote learning provisions for students who are, for some reason, still out stationed. Each of us is ready to play our part in making the return to School happy, safe, and successful for our students.

We would like to sum up with a word of gratitude to all our staff who have worked throughout since the commencement of this academic year right from April. We are so grateful to our teams running various Activities who have managed the ever-changing safety requirements to build meaningful connections. Thank you to our administrative and support staff for their valuable dedication and hard work towards this academic year. As we head towards the beginning of the School year physically, we are aware of the various challenges ahead.

Still, we are confident that this year will bring positivity, excitement, and celebration. Our community will continue to thrive, bound together to share values and care for our i-Kids.

We look forward to welcoming our students to Campus from **Monday**, **16th August**!

Yours ever,

Team Intelli